
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Craig Jochum, City Engineer 

SUBJECT: Quicksilver Street Surface Improvement Project  

DATE: June 17, 2024 
  

OVERVIEW: 

Staff received quotes for the Quicksilver Surface Improvement Project. The request for quotes 

was sent out on May 28, 2024 and were due by June 11, 2024 at 10:00 AM. A total of four quotes 

were received. The quotes were as follows: 

Contractor  Bid Amount 

 North Valley, Inc.     $42,185.59 

 Knife River Corporation – North Central    $54,255.30 

 Park Construction Company   $56,708.39 

 Valley Paving Inc.     $76,547.30 

The Quote tabulation is attached. The engineers estimate for this project was $44,590. In 

general, the improvements to Quicksilver Street include the reclamation of the existing 

bituminous pavement, the construction of a new bituminous roadway surface, and new gravel 

shoulders. The construction plans are attached for reference.  

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 
The attached resolution accepts the quotes and awards the contract to North Valley, Inc. in the 

amount of $42,185.59. Consideration to adopt Resolution 2024-23 Resolution Accepting Quotes 

and Awarding Contract.  

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 
This project will be funded by local street funds. These funds are available and appropriate for 

this project. 

 

Attachments: 

 Resolution 2024-23 – Resolution accepting quotes and awarding contract 

 Quote Tabulation 

 Construction Plans 

 


